





- Steel
- Tractors
- Sky Jacks Forklifts
- Boulders Helicopters

905-877-4471 Georgetown

Freight up to 32,000 lbs Dock level or ground Enclosed Trailer

FRED'S

SINCE 1958



for all your boosts, lockouts, fuel deliveries and towing needs.



7 YEARS IN A ROW!

46 Guelph St., Georgetown

Serving Georgetown, Milton & Surrounding Halton Hills

Public Notice haltonhills.ca

Public Notice

NOTICE is hereby given that the Town of Halton Hills Council will be considering the passage of a by-law to prohibit or regulate Site Alterations in the Town of Halton Hills and repeal By-law 2010-0119 at the meeting to be held on Monday, August 28, 2017 in the Civic Centre Council Chambers, 1 Halton Hills Drive, Georgetown. Please consult the agenda on the Town's website for the meeting start time at http://www.haltonhills.ca/calendars/ index.php.



The Draft Site Alteration By-law is available for viewing at http://www.haltonhills.ca/sitealterations. Inquiries regarding the proposed by-law should be directed to Steve Grace, Transportation & Public Works at 905-873-2601 ext. 2315.

Persons wishing to be heard must fill out the Application to Appear Before Town Council located on the Town of Halton Hills website http://www. haltonhills.ca/forms/delegation.php by 4:30 p.m. on Friday, August 25, 2017.





CALL FOR VOLUNTEERS

The Town of Halton Hills is seeking volunteers who are interested in serving on the Project Steering Committee for the 2017 Intensification Opportunities Study Update. We would like a total of four resident representatives, two from Georgetown and two from Acton.

The previous Intensification Study was completed in 2010, and identified properties within Georgetown and Actor that had the potential to accommodate residential intensification to the year 2031. It is now time to update the 2010 study to identify potential residential intensification properties within the built up urban areas of Georgetown and Acton to the end of the 2041, as required by provincial legislation

Intensification means the development of a property, site or area at a higher density than currently exists. The Town is required by Provincial and Regional policy to accommodate a certain amount of growth through intensification. The purpose of this study is to identify where and how much intensification can be accommodated in Halton Hills. The study will also result in the preparation of urban design guidelines, which will help ensure that intensification development is compatible with the surrounding neighbourhood.

The role of the Steering Committee will be to:

- · meet on a regular basis to monitor the progress of the Study;
- provide input into the Community Consultation Strategy which will be prepared for the Study;
- provide comments during the Study process;
- · assist with issue identification; and,
- · serve as ambassadors and liaise with community organizations or the public at large to ensure broad community awareness of the Study and to obtain broader community input.

To be eligible to serve on the Steering Committee, applicants must:

- own property or reside within the built boundary of Acton or Georgetown as shown on pages 24-25 of Report P&I-2017-0035, which can be accessed at http://bit.ly/2uZwrW0;
- be over the age of 18 years;
- · be available to meet between three and five times over a two year period; and,
- · not be employed by the Town of Halton Hills.

By the deadline of 4:30pm on Friday, September 8, 2017, applicants must:

- complete an application form which can be obtained from the Town's website at: http://www.haltonhills.ca/committees/pdf/volunteers-application.pdf; and,
- · submit the application form to Renee Brown (Council and Committee Services Coordinator) by email at reneeb@haltonhills.ca, or by mail at 1 Halton Hills Drive, Halton Hills ON L7G 5G2.

For more information, please contact Tara Buonpensiero at tarab@haltonhills.ca or (905) 873-2601 ext. 2214.





CALL FOR VOLUNTEERS

The Town of Halton Hills is seeking volunteers who are interested in serving on the Steering Committee for the Downtown Georgetown Planning Study. We would like a total of two representatives, preferably from Downtown Georgetown or the surrounding area.

The Downtown Georgetown Planning Study will be a place-making exercise to develop a clear vision and new detailed planning framework for Downtown Georgetown, from land use and built form perspectives. This plan will guide growth and development in Downtown Georgetown over the next 20 years, to support its evolution into a culturally and economically vibrant destination for residents, workers, and visitors.

The Study will ensure that the multi-faceted and mixed-use function and cultural identity of Downtown Georgetown are enhanced, with particular attention to the district's historic character public spaces, small businesses, and natural environment. The Study will be conducted over the next two years. More information on the Study is available on the Town's website at www.haltonhills.ca/destinationdowntown.

- The role of the Steering Committee will be to:
 meet on a regular basis to monitor the progress of the study;
 provide comments during the Study process;
- assist with identifying issues and proposing solutions; and,
- serve as ambassadors and liaise with community organizations or the public at large to ensure broad community awareness of the Study and to obtain broader community input.

Eligibility Criteria

To be eligible to serve on the Steering Committee, applicants must:

- demonstrate a strong interest in planning the future of Downtown Georgetown;
- be a resident of Halton Hills (preferably residing in or near Downtown Georgetown), or be a business owner or land owner in Downtown Georgetown;
- be over the age of 18 years;
- · be available to meet between six and eight times over a two year period; and,
- not be employed by the Town of Halton Hills.

- By the deadline of 4:30pm on Friday, September 8, 2017, applicants must:

 complete an application form which can be obtained from the Town's website at: http://www.haltonhills.ca/committees/pdf/volunteers-application.pdf; and,
- submit the application form to Renee Brown (Council and Committee Services Coordinator) by email at reneeb@haltonhills.ca, or by mail at 1 Halton Hills Drive, Halton Hills ON L7G 5G2

For more information, please contact Rukshan de Silva at destinationdowntown@haltonhills.ca or (905) 873-2601 ext. 2302.